
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 4  

ATLANTA FEDERAL CENTER 
 61 FORSYTH STREET 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303-8960 

February 1, 2021 

Mr Brian Rivera  
Environmental Program Manager 
Knox County Department of 
  Air Quality Management   
140 Dameron Avenue, Suite 242   
Knoxville, Tennessee 37917-6413 

Dear Mr. Rivera, 

Enclosed is the final end-of-year report for your agency’s FY 2020 Air Pollution Control grant 
authorized by §105 of the Clean Air Act. This report outlines your agency’s various grant commitments 
and their status. Since there were no issues and no adjustments necessary, your report is now finalized. 
This letter documents the conclusion of the joint evaluation process required by 40 Code of Federal 
Regulations 35.115 and identified as a commitment in your FY 2020 Air Planning Agreement under 
Cross Cutting Issues. 

We appreciate the progress you made in FY 2020 and look forward to continuing our joint efforts 
to protect and improve air quality. If you have any questions regarding your grant, please contact 
Stuart Perry at (404) 562-8980 or APO Patricia Bullock at (404) 562-9511. 

Sincerely, 

For Caroline Y. Freeman 
Director 
Air and Radiation Division 
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